
 

 

  

13th January 2020 

 ‘Live in Harmony with One Another ‘ 
Romans 12 v 16 

 

 

We are delighted to 

announce that we have been 

awarded the Gold Award from 

The Woodland Trust.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We received the award for doing a number of 

activities during the last year including the tree 

planting which took place recently, reducing our 

C02 (energy saving), dressing the trees with the 

dreamcatchers and weaving which Gardening club 

enjoyed creating and also exploring the woodlands 

from different perspectives using photography of 

nature from different angles. 

Bethany captured some of the year 2 children planting the samplings.  

Well done Bethany great photography!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Health advice  

Following recent advice received from Public Health England, if your child is 

displaying the symptoms of flu, diarrhoea* and/or vomiting* they should remain at 

home for a full 48 hours, (*after their last bout of being sick or diarrhoea). This will 

reduce the risk of the illness spreading to other school members. 

 

 

Past Pupils 

It is always wonderful to hear about our past pupils and celebrate 

their successes and achievements.  

Congratulations are expressed to Kirsten Brooke who, just last 

week, has been offered an unconditional offer and scholarship 

to attend UCLAN to study Sports Coaching & Performing Arts. 

Brilliant news!  We wish you every continued success Kirsten.  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

  

Events 

Wednesday 15th January  Online Safety workshop for pupils in class 4  

Monday 20th January  Class Photographs  

Tuesday 28th January at 6pm  Year 6 Hothersall Lodge meeting  

Tuesday11th February  National Safer Internet day- more details to follow  

Wednesday 12th February  Runshaw College drama production ‘The Town 

Mouse & The Country Mouse’. 

Friday 14th February School closes at the usual time for half term 

Monday 24th February School re-opens at 8.55 a.m. 

Wednesday 26th February 9am  Eucharist service at St John’s Church  


